	9 January 2019
To Parent/Carer of:

Application Number**:  
	Families and Children’s Services

County Hall

Bythesea Road 

Trowbridge 

Wiltshire

                                      BA14 8JN 




Dear Parent/Carer
Re:  Short Breaks Scheme 2019-2020
We are pleased to enclose a leaflet about this year’s Wiltshire Short Breaks Scheme for children and young people who have special educational needs and/or disabilities and who require additional support to access leisure activities. Your child is eligible to apply for the Scheme.
The Short Breaks Scheme enables families to choose leisure opportunities that work best for their child. Wiltshire Council designs and delivers the Scheme in partnership with the Wiltshire Parent Carer Council (WPCC). The current Scheme covers the period from 1 April 2019 - 31 March 2020.  

Applications should be made online before Thursday 28 February 2019 at http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/wiltsshortbreaksform.  If you need help to understand the options or assistance to apply online, please contact the WPCC on 01225 764647 (option 1) or visit their website: www.wiltshireparentcarercouncil.co.uk.  Depending on your chosen option, you will hear from either Compass Disability Services or Barnardo’s by the end of March to complete the process. 

IMPORTANT…Please note:

· Please include the Application number** at the top of this letter in your application.
· Applications must be received by Thursday 28 February 2019.
· Late applications will not be considered unless there are exceptional circumstances.  

· Applicants must re-apply for the Scheme every year.  

· Eligibility age range for the Scheme is 6-18 years (young people aged 18 remain eligible 
up to the day before their 19th birthday).
· Payment amounts this year are up to £440 or £220 for the Combo option*.

*Following consultation with parent carers, it was decided to reduce the payment amount to allow for the increased number of families eligible for the Scheme. The Scheme is designed in participation and consultation with parent carers through the Wiltshire Parent Carer Council (WPCC).

We look forward to hearing from you soon.  
Yours sincerely

Corinne Fleming 
Short Breaks Administrator 
Wiltshire Council 
Email:  corinne.fleming@wiltshire.gov.uk  
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PS   Have you seen the Local Offer website recently? It has been updated and 
moved to www.wiltshire.gov.uk/local-offer.  Let us know what you think of 
the new site…
